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Safeguarding Newsletter 

Welcome back to all our existing parents and a big welcome to those who are new to William Edwards and our news-

letter. Our safeguarding newsletter aims to bring you up to date and relevant  safeguarding information to help keep you 

informed and  your child safe.  

Throughout the year, we will bring you a monthly update, covering a wide range of topics, as well as details and dates 

about upcoming information evenings.  

 

Miss Pooley—Designated Safeguarding Lead—pooleya@wes.swecet.org 

Ms Wood—Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead—woodaa@wes.swecet.org 

Mrs Heighway— Pastoral Manager—heighwayk@wes.swecet.org 

Mrs Laffan—Family Support Worker—laffank@wes.swecet.org 

Mrs Taylor—Pastoral Manager—taylork@wes.swecet.org 

School Safeguarding Team 

Welcome 

 

Recently we wrote home to our parents to inform them of a uniform recycling scheme that we are 

trialling, in an attempt to be more sustainable and support our local community.  

If you require any support with uniform for your child for September, please email us at uniformrecy-

cling@wes.swecet,org  with your requests and we do our best to accommodate. 

Equally, if you want to support our uniform drive, please bring any pre-loved uniform to our main reception.  

 

Uniform Drive 

Mr Pavitt is our Senior Mental 

Health Lead , who works along-

side the NHS Mental Health Sup-

port Team.  

pavittg@wes.swecet.org 

Mental Health 

Our local authority are holding a 

parent information session to 

raise awareness of Gangs and 

Child Criminal Exploitation.  

To book a place you can visit 

www.thurrocklscp.org.uk or click 

HERE. 

Parent Session 

https://www.thurrocklscp.org.uk/lscp/parents-carers/awareness-raising-sessions-for-parents



